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Mike Constantino HEALTH FACILITIES
. . - . M 3 &
Illinois Health Facilities and Service Review Board SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 West Jefferson Street, 2™ Floor
Springfield, IL 62761

RE: Project #18-002 — Retina Surgery Center

Dear Mr. Constantino,

Please accept this letter on behalf of the applicant for Project #18-002 — Retina Surgery Center.
On October 30, 2018, the Illinois Health Facilities & Services Review Board issued an intent to
deny for the above referenced application for permit. Please let this letter serve as written notice
that the applicant plans to submit additional information and requests o reappear before the Board
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any

questions.

Sincerely,

N

Bryan Niehaus, JD
Vice President
The Advis Group
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